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Newsletter 27 25th June 2021 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. 

This week we have seen many of the children practicing events in preparation for sports day, which will be held 

next week on the 29th June, weather permitting. As per last week’s newsletter, this will be an in-house event to 

ensure we maintain COVID safety measures for all. Please can we ask that all children attend school in their 

PE kit on this day and if we encounter any bad weather we will let you know of the change of date so that the 

chldren can be in appropriate PE kit for any reschedule day. Can we please also remind you that the kit should 

be the school PE uniform.  

We have also informed all the children this week with regard to the teacher and teaching assistants that they 

will be with next academic year.    

You should have received this via email and it is also included in this newsletter below. 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 

Mrs Munday 

Headteacher  

Important Dates: 

25th June Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery before end of school year 

29th June Sports Day - In school event  

I am pleased to share with you our class staffing structure from September 2021 which is as follows: 

 

Year Group 
 

 

Class 
 

Teacher 
 

Teaching Assistants 
 

Reception 
 

 

Rainbow 
 

Mrs Eaves 
 

Mrs Maryon 
 

Year 1 
 

 

Red 
 

Miss Knight 
 

Ms Heath & Mrs Pepper 
 

Year 2 
 

 

Blue 
 

Miss Brand 
 

Mrs Shinn & Mrs Raby 
 

Year 3 
 

 

Purple 
 

Miss Monck / Miss Bagg 
 

Mrs Titmarsh (Mon – Thurs) 
Mrs Secker (Fri) 

 

 

Year 4 
 

 

Green 
 

Mr Davies 
 

Mrs Scott (Mon, Tues, Thu, Fri) 
 Mrs Secker (Weds) 

 

 

Year 5 
 

 

Orange 
 

Mrs Riley 
 

Mrs Connell 
 

Year 6 
 

 

Yellow 
 

Mrs Summers (Mon – Thurs) 
TBC (Fri) 

 

 

Mrs Calver & Mrs Fey 

 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk




News…. 

Blue Class 

During the Summer, Term Blue Class have been enjoying their learning all about World War 2. For last week's 
homework I asked them to build their very own air raid shelters and gave them the freedom to build them in any 
way they chose. I have been so impressed by the children's projects that have been coming in that I have had to 
display them in the main corridor for the whole school to see!  The ideas and creativity have been outstanding 
and every shelter has been so individual and unique. Well done, everyone!  

Miss Monck 

School Uniform 

We hold, in school, a small stock of Beaupre School Uniform. We currently have a few polo shirts and 

sweatshirts in stock in various sizes.  If you are in need of just one or two 

items please email the school office and we can advise if we can cater for 

your needs.  Larger clothing items still need to be placed directly with TL 

Productions. 

We always have baseball caps (£3.00), PE bags  (£3.00) and book bags 

(£3.75) in stock.   

Please email the school office to order these items and make payment via 

ParentPay. 

https://tlproductions.co.uk/clothing/beaupre-school/  

Rainbow Class 

Rainbow Class have been learning about rainforests this week.  We all made a rain stick, which are usually 
made using cacti, but we couldn't find cacti at Beaupre, so we used cardboard tubes.  We then formed a       
rainstick orchestra  and played along to our rainforest song.  The effects of which can been seen today. 

 

https://tlproductions.co.uk/clothing/beaupre-school/


Happy Friday Everyone,  

The BFG have been busy organising and sorting out the Year 6 Tropical Leavers’ Party.  I know the 

children are really looking forward to it and so are we. 

The BFG also have their own Facebook page for the Flamingo Paperie Cards, please come and 

have a look and like our page and help support the school.  All profits from the sales from Flamingo 

Paperie go straight into the school fund raising bank account, which helps towards events,            

resources and equipment for the children at Beaupre, every little bit helps. 

The next BFG meeting will be via Zoom  on  6th July at 7.45pm. 

New members are always welcome. 

Many thanks, 

Alison  

Chair  

ANicholas@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Attendance 

Our attendance figures for the week ending Friday 18th June are 

as follows:                               

Gold      Red Class       97.69%   

Silver     Green  and Yellow Class 97.33% 

The winner of the 100% attendance prize for week ending       

Friday 18th June is Summer in Green Class. 

 

1st     Windmills 

2nd       Robots 

3rd      Combines 

Above and Beyond 

Above and Beyond this week goes to Riley H in Red 

Class for his eagerness to finish writing his book.    

 

Celebrations…….. 
Well done to Chloe in  Purple 
Class, who is looking very 
smart with her new haircut.   

Chloe donated her long hair to 
The Princess Trust. 

 



Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

 

2020/2021  

29th June Sports Day Provisional Date - In school event  

19th July Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

22nd July Last day of term, break for summer holiday. 

24th August Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery in September 

2021/2022  

3rd September Children Return to School 

7th September Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

9th September Yellow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 6 

18th October Tempest Photography - Individual Photographs 

21st October Orange Class Swimming Wk 1 of 6 

2nd December Green Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

3rd February Purple Class Swimming Wk 1 5 

17th March Blue Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

5th May Red Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

16th June Rainbow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

  


